
From: Tipsord, Marie
To: Brown, Don
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Official Service: PCB 2023-014, Paul Christian Pratapas v. Horizon Construction Group, Inc.
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024 3:06:10 PM

From: Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 3:05 PM
To: Mims, Barbara <Barbara.Mims@illinois.gov>; jonmicah.goeller@huschblackwell.com; 
richard.lewandowski@huschblackwell.com; vincenzo.archibald@hotmail.com
Cc: Fox, Tim <Tim.Fox@illinois.gov>; Tipsord, Marie <Marie.Tipsord@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] Re: Official Service: PCB 2023-014, Paul Christian Pratapas v. Horizon 
Construction Group, Inc.

All of you can go fuck yourselves.

Can you provide the legal basis for explaining the origin of email addresses and how/when/why this 
authority was granted to a corrupt pollutio board?

Brad is being reported to the FBI today for public service corruption. 

The attorneys of record (this email list) who made materially false statements to the board in an 
effort to conceal fraud and sidestep the contractor responsibilities agreed to under penalty of 
law will be reported to the attorney  disciplinary board. Also, those who made initial appearances 
with attacks against me for exercising rights protected by the constitution.

Feel free to shove this order you sent me up your ass.

Paul Pratapas

On Thursday, April 25, 2024, 2:00 PM, Mims, Barbara <Barbara.Mims@illinois.gov> wrote:

By this e-mail, the Illinois Pollution Control Board serves you with the attached order of
April 25, 2024.

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this
communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work
product, may constitute inside information or internal deliberative staff
communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use,
disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
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and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
the sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies
thereof, including all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive
attorney-client privilege, attorney work product privilege, or any other exemption from
disclosure.


